Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the Executive Head Teacher position at the Trentside Federation of schools. 

Our current Head is retiring at the end of the academic year 2022, so we are looking to recruit a new inspirational and aspirational Executive Head Teacher who can lead by example and embrace our culture and ethos. We are a strong Federation with firm foundations in place to build on and continue our drive forward to achieve success and positive outcomes for all our three schools. 

The successful reputation of our schools is attributable to the commitment, passion and drive of everyone, staff, pupils, parent/ carers, and governors. Our core values and beliefs drawn from the Christian values of hope, resilience, love, courage, respect and wisdom. Hope and resilience are at the heart of everyone’s learning, encouraging pupils and staff to achieve their full potential in a safe and nurturing environment that also promotes wellbeing and positive behaviour. We need our new Executive Head to share this commitment, passion, and drive.

Our children are at the heart of all we do, and we value their views and opinions. They have told us they would like a Head Teacher who, visits the classroom, is fun, kind, caring and listens. 

On behalf of the Trentside Federation governors we would love to welcome you to visit our schools. 

 Susan Coggon
 Chair of Governors
 Trentside Federation 


 
